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GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES - STATIONERY AND ADVERTISING - 
EXPENDITURE 

2336. Mr P.D. Omodei to the Premier 

On a per agency basis, and including the year the changes were made, could the Premier advise how much has 
been spent on stationery and advertising due to changes in government departmental and agency names in the 
following financial years - 

(a) 2001-2002; 
(b) 2002-2003; 
(c) 2003-2004; 
(d) 2004-2005; 
(e) 2005-2006; 
(f) 2006-2007; and 
(g) year to date. 

Mr A.J. CARPENTER replied: 

Department of the Premier and Cabinet advises: 

(a)-(g) Agency spending on stationery and advertising is now subject to mandatory common use 
arrangements administered by the Office of Government Procurement, Department of Treasury 
and Finance. It is normal business practice to maintain minimum stock levels, and typically, 
changes in agency names are reflected when further supplies of printed stationery are ordered.  

 


